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Only Smarties Have the Answer
Dear Parent/Guardian
We hope you are all keeping well, and we know that you are missing school and as we are unable to hold our annual Duck Race this year, we are giving each child in school a gift of a tube of Smarties as a small gift.  All  that we ask is that when the Smarties are all eaten that you hold onto the tube, fill it with twenty pence pieces over the summer holidays and bring it back with you when school returns. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support for the school and hope to see you all again soon. 

Chairperson

Lois Kane
Lois Kane
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